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 Dates to Remember: 

APRIL 
3rd  Spring Pictures (Money due at that time!!!!) 

4th  Track Meet 
4th  Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser for 6th grade 
15th Emergency Transfer Packets Due 
17th  Easter Parties 
28th and 29th Pre-K Enrollment 1 to 6 pm 
 

 

ALL YOU CAN EAT SPAGHETTI DINNER, FRIDAY, APRIL 4
TH

 
FROM 5 TO 8.  ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT THE 6

TH
 GRADE 

GRADUATION.  THERE WILL BE A DRAWING FOR A BOY’S 
AND GIRL’S BIKE.  RAFFLE TICKETS ARE A DOLLAR.   

Greetings,  

I hope everyone had a wonderful Spring Break. I know my family and I enjoyed our time together I hope yours did as well.  

 

We are in our final 9 weeks and there is a lot going on so I want to encourage you to be diligent in looking for information coming 

home in your child’s backpack as well as on our website and school Facebook page. You will always find useful information on our 

website andersontrojans.org. You can even sign up for email notifications on the website so information can be sent directly to 

your inbox.  

 

A few of the important things that you need to be aware of are as follows. Everyone is asking about March 31st and wondering if 

Anderson will be out. Anderson will not be out for the 31st. I realize Sand Springs has turned out school for the rally but we will 

not be letting out school. While the district believes the rally is very important we have chosen to send a delegate of teachers to 

represent Anderson and the community in lieu of sending everyone and missing a day of instruction. To be clear Anderson is in 

session March 31st.   

 

Another important issue that you all need to be aware of is emergency transfers. If your child is on an emergency transfer, you 

need to have your packet for the 2014-2015 school year turned in by April 15th. All emergency transfers turned in by the April 

15th date will be reviewed at the May board meeting and you will be able to know if your student has been approved before the 

year is over. This way you will be able to properly plan for the next year concerning supplies and other necessities. I also want to 

remind everyone that Anderson is not currently accepting open transfers we only accept emergency transfers that have all four 

pages correctly completed. I know it is somewhat inconvenient but a transfer must be filled out every year. These transfers can be 

picked up in the office or printed off our website at andersontrojans.org. 

 

Lastly, I want to encourage everyone to begin now preparing your child for state testing. Anderson is conducting state tests for 

grades 3rd-6th April 15th, 16th and 22nd, 23rd. Proper rest, breakfast and exercise are key to their success.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Banker 

 

Please check the lost and found box.  It is full with coats, 

jackets and lunch boxes.  We also have a few pairs of 

glasses in the office. 

Yearbooks will go on sale the week of April 7th.  

Cost for this year’s book is $15.00.  Playground work 

day is Saturday April 12th.  We will be concreting and 

bracing up the new swing set as the main project. 

NO CAFETERIA CHARGES WILL BE ALLOWED AFTER APRIL 17TH!! 


